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“Shop for your School” campaign 
 

 
 
Dear families 
 
We are excited to share that OLQP is participating in the “Shop for your School” 
campaign, organised by the Port Adelaide Plaza Shopping Centre! 
 

What is “Shop for your School? 
 
“Shop for your School” is a 6-week campaign giving Our Lady Queen of Peace 
School a chance to win up to $10,000 by earning points each time members of our 
school community shop at Port Adelaide Plaza. 
 
 

When is this happening? 
 
The “Shop for your School” promotion starts at 6am Monday 4 March 2024 and ends 
at 11.59pm Sunday 14 April 2024. 
 
 

How can families enter to support this campaign? 
 
1. Shop at Port Adelaide Plaza. 
 
2. Scan the QR code while you are in the shopping centre OR visit the Port 

Adelaide Plaza website to enter your details and then NOMINATE OUR LADY 
QUEEN OF PEACE SCHOOL. 

 
3. Ever dollar that members of our community spend and then NOMINATE 

TOWARDS Our Lady Queen of Peace School equals one point that goes 
towards our school’s total. 

 
$1 = 1 point. 

 
Please turn the page for more important information …  
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What is the “Weekly Customer Promotion”? 
 
The more times you shop at Port Adelaide Plaza and nominate our school with a valid entry, the 
more chances you have in winning the weekly customer prize of a Reject Shop gift card to the value of 
$100. 
 
There will be one draw conducted every week, during the campaign, from the valid entries received, 
and winners will be contacted by the promoter. 
 
 

How can I make sure my purchase transactions are valid and go towards 
the campaign? 
 
1. To enter, entrants MUST, during the campaign period, 

• visit www.portadelaideplaza.com.au or scan the valid QR code as displayed in 
participating retailers and in the participating centre and follow the prompts to the 
promotion entry page, 

• fully and correctly complete their entry in accordance with the instructions provided, 
including selecting Our Lady Queen of Peace School from the list provided and 
uploading their purchase receipt for their qualifying transaction, when prompted, and 

• submit the fully completed online entry form. 
 
2. Entrants must retain their original receipt from each qualifying transaction, as proof of 

purchase will be required to validate the winning entry(s). 
Failure to produce the proof of purchase for all entries when requested may, in the absolute 
discretion of the Promoter, result in invalidation of ALL of an entrant’s entries and forfeiture of 
any right to the prize. 
Purchase receipt(s) must clearly specify the store of purchase and that the purchase was made 
during the Promotional Period but prior to entry. 

 
3. For every valid entry submitted: 

• the entrant will be awarded one (1) entry into the relevant weekly customer draw. 

• The Promoter will also allocate one (1) point to Our Lady Queen of Peace School, as part 
of the School Point Component, for every $1 spent within the entrant’s qualifying 
transaction up to a maximum of 5,000 points. 

 
We thank all members of the community who are able to shop at the Port Adelaide Plaza and participate 
in this campaign, supporting Our Lady Queen of Peace School. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Lee Abela 
Principal 

https://olqpcatholiceduau.sharepoint.com/sites/Leadership/Shared%20Documents/General/Marketing/2024/Port%20Adelaide%20Plaza%20Shop%20for%20your%20School/www.portadelaideplaza.com.au

